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SAFETY WEEK for First Grade 
     We just wrapped up our PYP “Who We Are” unit which focused on staying safe, being 
aware of ourselves as learners, and building healthy relationships with peers. As a fun and 

informative conclusion, we spent time enjoying different presentations by 
some real safety experts: 

Hazard Hamlet: PGE Bob told us that we could get hurt from electricity 
if we are not aware of our surroundings at home and around the 
neighborhood. The “shock board” intrigued us with the many different 
safety scenes.  

Police: Deputy McNeilly talked about Stranger Danger with us. Students really 
liked hearing about the work police officers do and the different 
tools they keep on their vests! 

Fire: Fire Safety Officer Doug was in our classroom to talk 
about fire safety. He stressed the importance of working smoke 
detectors and creating a family escape plan in the event of a fire. 
We also took a trip outside to see a fire engine and learn about all 
the “cool tools” they use! 

Hospital: The OHSU Safety Center told us how important helmets are to 
wear while riding our bikes/scooters and the correct ways 
to use seat belts to keep us safe. 

Humane Society: The teacher 
from the Humane Society brought 
special doggy “guest” Maddie to 
share how to stay safe around 
animals. We practiced how to say 
hello to a strange dog after the 
owner gives us permission.  
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Parents: Please take time to talk 
to your child about these 

presentations. Each of our 
guests targeted the importance 
of knowing about 911 and how 

important it is to know your 
address. Help your child 

memorize your phone number 
and address for safety purposes. 


